Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Southwest Florida Water Management District
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
40D-8.041
Minimum Flows
The Southwest Florida Water Management District announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: CANCELLATION of November 7, 2016, 1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. teleconference
PLACE: N/A
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION - This is to announce that the teleconference meeting on November 7, 2016, has been cancelled and will not be rescheduled. The scientific peer review panelists for the proposed Minimum Flow for the Rainbow River System have determined that there is no need for this teleconference. Information reviewed, supporting documents, and comments and documents produced by the peer review panel, as well as comments from stakeholders, are accessible using the following link: https://swfwmd.discussion.community/categories.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Southwest Florida Water Management District, Attention: Kym Rouse Holzwart, 2379 Broad Street, Brooksville, Florida 34604, (352)796-7211, or Kym.Holzwart@swfwmd.state.fl.us, or will be accessible at https://swfwmd.discussion.community/categories.
